
 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 5th December Week A 

 
 

Notices: 

 All years: Cover supervisor vacancy please click the link to find out more Click here  come and join our fantastic 
team.  

  All years: Next Friday, 8th December, we are supporting National Christmas Jumper day, to raise funds for Save 
the Children Click here. All students are allowed to wear Christmas themed jumpers (or outfits) with a suggested 
donation of £1-£2.  If your child has PE on Friday then they should wear their Christmas jumper over their PE kit. 

 All years:  There are still tickets available for Midsummer Night’s Dream, on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 
this week.  Please book through parentpay, and good luck to all who are performing! 

 All years: Key stage 3 have their Christmas lunch on Friday, Key Stage 4&5 have theirs on Thursday.  More 
information in the letters section. 

 Year 7: Students will be off timetable periods 3 and 4 on Wednesday to either perform in or watch the 
Midsummer Night’s Dream dress rehearsal.   

 Year 8: The trip to Bletchley Park is popular and more students have applied to go then we have spaces for. As a 
result, we have drawn names, and if your child has gained a place then it is available on Parent Pay, please pay 
the £24 by 8th December. If your child has not been successful, this time then you will have received an email to 
let you know. Thank you for your support with this. Mrs Tucker.  

 Year 10: The trip to Silverstone Interactive Museum is popular and more students have applied to go then we 
have spaces for. As a result, we have drawn names, and if your child has gained a place then it is available on 
Parent Pay, please pay the £23 by Thursday 8th December. If your child has not been successful, this time then 
you will have received an email to let you know. Thank you for your support with this.  Mrs Tucker. 

 
Safeguarding: 

Do check out all the support out there, as listed on the Mental Health Z Card.  This is a Gloucestershire publication, 
but a lot of the agencies/charities are national and will apply to families living in Swindon, Wiltshire and Oxfordshire 
too. Click here.  
 

 

Letters to parents: Here 
 All years: Christmas Lunch Menu.  

 All years: TIC + Parent Support Group.  

 All years: Online safety Newsletter.  

 Year 10: Work Experience Forms. Click here 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.eteach.com/job/cover-supervisor-1290772
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/cyp-mental-health-services-zcard-2022-digital.pdf
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Work%20Experience(1).pdf

